LEWIS COUNTY
BOARD OF EDUCATION

September 25, 2022

Over the weekend, the Lewis County Sheriff's Office completed an investigation regarding an online
threat made by a Garrison Elementary School student. The sheriff's office has determined where the
post came from and will be pursuing and filing all appropriate charges. The parents of any student
involved have been contacted by school personnel or the sheriff's department.

Over the past several years, we have made significant improvements to the security of our buildings.
Even with these improvements, our best school security feature will always be our students, our
parents, and our community. We ask you to speak with your children about the seriousness of making
threats against individuals or our schools. School safety is no joking matter and the schooi district as
well as our local law enfarcement will take all threats seriously.

It is critically important that if you allow your children access to social media platforms such as TikTok,
Instagram, Twitter, Snapchat, Facebook, etc. that you monitor their accounts closely and discuss with
them the implications of the posts that they create.
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